
October 13, 2018 

Update/Sign-up Form Online 

 

Thank you to everyone again for your interest in the Haines 10-year timber project. I 

appreciate those of you who made time on the phone this week. 

  

UA Land is committed to keeping the community informed about news related to the 

timber project. Our primary focus is to provide a two-way information exchange. We 

want to give you a quick update on our progress. 

 

First, we are working on providing more clarity in regard to a timeline for the project with 

a clear illustration of next steps. More to come on this item in future newsletters. 

¶ Updates on community groups: UA Land will engage equally with any locally-
formed community group but will not be involved in forming them. If any local 
group wants to reach out to us, please contact us through the email below. 

¶ Email distribution list: Spread the word about the email updates. The website 
homepage is up and running and people can sign up directly.  

¶ Database: We are working on a survey about your interests in economic 
opportunities and workforce development. This information will be shared with 
the university and timber contractor for future employment, vendor services, and 


